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3 October 2002

U.S. Mission to NATO
Autoroute Zaventem
B-1140 Bruxelles
Belgium

ATTENTION:
Ms. Mary Alderette

SUBJECT:
Annual NATO Expert Passes

Dear Ms. Alderette:

1. ACS Defense, Inc. requests the following individuals be issued annual NATO passes:

A. Lindy E. Martin, Director, European Business Development

B. Joseph S. Brejwo, Director, NATO Programs

C. Jason Dechoretz, Senior Cost Analyst

D. Natalie Faucher, Senior Cost Analyst

2. These annual expert passes are required because of the requirement to perform weekly visits to the following:

A. NATAR

B. NACMA

C. NC3A

D. BICES

E. U.S. Mission to NATO

F. NATO Military Committee

G. NATO Infrastructure Committee

H. NATO Office of Security

I. NDMAA

J. IMS

K. SACLANTREPEUR

3. We look forward to supporting NATO and appreciate your support.  If you have any questions, kindly contact me by telephone at 02.707.8869 or by e-mail at lmartin@nacma.nato.int.
Sincerely,

Lindy E. Martin
Director, European Business Development

